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Dear Parents and Students, 

Today is our last regular lesson at Stepper-ettes.  This summer, however, holds many fun 

events for students to participate in.  We love seeing and working with students 

throughout the summer!  These opportunities are what set the Stepper-ettes apart from 

other clubs and organizations. 
 

Fall registration begins now.  Please see the special note sent home.  Registration is 

available on our website at www.stepperettestudios.com.   
 

There is no tuition due in the summer.  We do hope that all students participate in our 

various parades and performances.  These are such valuable experiences for your child.  

Students can earn a trophy by participating in 3 events! 
 

Detailed summer information is attached.  Please check our website and Facebook page 

often to check on performance updates. 

www.stepperettestudios.com 

www.facebook.com/stepperettes 
 

 

Dates to Remember 

Saturday, May 29th  LaVista Salute to Summer Ice Cream Socials 

Saturday, June 5th  Elkhorn Parade 

June 14, 15, 16  Pirates and Mermaid Camp* 

Saturday, June 19th  Papillion Parade 

June 21,22,23   Zombies Camp* 

June 28, 29, 30   Rainbows and Unicorns Camp* 

Sunday, July 4th   Ralston 4th of July Parade- Details TBA 

July 5,6,7    Summer Fun Class* 

July 10th and 11th   Regional Championships 

August    Zoo Performance TBA 

Saturday, August 28th  Millard Parade- Details TBA 

Tuesday, September 7th Classes Resume 

 

*Camp registration deadline is June 4th 

http://www.stepperettestudios.com/
http://www.stepperettestudios.com/

